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ACCREDITATION 

The Yale School of Medicine is accredited by the Accreditation 

Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing 

medical education for physicians. 

TARGET AUDIENCE 

Attending physicians, house staff/fellows, medical students, 

nurses, physician assistants. 

NEEDS ASSESSMENT 

Obstructive sleep apnea (OSA) is a highly prevalent sleep 

disorder, and treatment of OSA with continuous positive airway 

pressure (CPAP) is common practice.  Justification for treatment 

is predicated on the presumed health risks of untreated OSA and 

benefits of CPAP on symptoms and cardiovascular outcomes.  

Over the past several years, results of several highly publicized 

clinical studies raise questions about the true impact of CPAP on 

cardiovascular health.  The purpose of this lecture is to review 

what is known about OSAs impact on various important health 

outcomes and discuss when treatment for OSA may or may not 

be necessary. 

LEARNING OBJECTIVES 

At the conclusion of this activity, participants will learn to: 

1. Review the association between OSA and cardiovascular 
outcomes 

2. Review the data that raise doubts about the effectiveness of 
CPAP on cardiometabolic health 

3. Review the impact of mild OSA and discuss if and when 
treatment is warranted 

DESIGNATION STATEMENT 
The Yale School of Medicine designates this live activity for 1 
AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™.  Physicians should only claim 
the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in 
the activity. 
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